



SERVICE BULLETIN

APPLICABILITY

ALL SUBARU VEHICLES

DATE

2/23/96

SUBJECT

Removal of protective plastic seat covers

The seats of all new Subaru vehicles are covered with a clear plastic protective covering to protect the seats from becoming soiled during shipment from the manufacturing facility to the dealership. This clear plastic covering must be removed from the seats by the dealer during the Pre-Delivery Inspection, prior to delivery of the vehicle to the retail purchaser or prior to use of the vehicle in demonstrator service to conform to applicable Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standards.